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I’d like to express my concerns about Aquind Interconnector.

I feel there will be a huge environmental impact on Portsmouth, affecting our green spaces if it’s approved.

I’m very concerned about the impact on the city infrastructure especially the ability of residents and commuters
to freely travel in and out of Portsmouth if approved. We in Portsmouth have experienced issues with traffic in
the city when major roads are blocked or closed due to work needed for repairs to our infrastructure.

I remain deeply concerned and very worried about the whole situation and impact on Portsmouth. I am against
permission being granted.

Yours,

Mr Roger Batterbury KJ

Postal address at: 
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